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Above: New / Sisters abandoned via motor cycle. 

 
Above: Momma birthing kits for the village mums . 

Above:  A dream come true / back as Nurse Pract.      

 Above:  Foot measuring of village school kids. 

 
Above. Thanks Holland for new swing that seats up to 10. 

Dear Welcome Home Friends Dear Welcome Home Friends Dear Welcome Home Friends Dear Welcome Home Friends and Faand Faand Faand Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

April was busy victorious month for Welcome Home. 
We had 18 visitors from USA and 2 from Holland 
along with a volunteer doctor from Belgium and a 
nurse practitioner from Pennsylvania who helped with 
the medical clinics in the villages. Part of the big Vine-
yard team of 16 was another nurse practitioner and a 
physiotherapist who helped us with Oscar. Dr Mike a 
Ugandan Orthopedics Specialist volunteered his ser-
vices to put a cast on Oscar’s right leg to help 
straighten it and a half cast on his right arm. We are 
striving to get him walking as soon as we can. 

This has been a season of very practical provision 
for which we are extremely thankful. Clothes, quilts, 
towels, diapers, shoes, toys and mosquito nets and 
some funds from all the volunteers. Fish and posho 
and beans from two different Ugandan fisheries. It is 
such a blessing to have help with our food and other 
practical needs. Many of the local Indian merchants 
come on a regular basis with some food supplies for 
the children, even Ice Cream on Easter Sunday. 

An offer of shoes was made to us from US AID. We 
did not need them for our children so we hired a boot 
maker to go with one of our village team to very needy 
schools, villages and other orphanages to measure 
over 2,700 children for some canvas shoes. We will 
be a distribution point for them. The measuring con-
tinues as there is to be a 2nd shipment in October. 

We are excited to have Ruudy a local young Ugan-
dan and his wife Becky from the USA join our pastor’s 
training school team headed by Jose and Sol Nunez. 

Thank you for your continued love and support that 
enables us to impact so many needy young lives. 

Blessings from MandyBlessings from MandyBlessings from MandyBlessings from Mandy    
and Your Welcome Home Familyand Your Welcome Home Familyand Your Welcome Home Familyand Your Welcome Home Family    

 
Above: New 3lb 6oz girl abandoned -town market. 

 Above: Thanks for new dresses and quilts. 

 
Above: Girl toys were a great hit and lots of fun. 

 Above: thanks for provision of Nile Perch. 

 Above: Ruudy and Becky R. new to the school. 


